

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

28 September 2018



Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information cycle lane spend

I am writing with regards to your official information request dated 31 August 2018 requesting information on how much money has been spent in total across all cycle lanes in Dunedin.

Thank you for clarifying the request to all current cycle lanes that are in use that you would like the capital cost of.

In answer to your question raised, the total as at 5 September 2018 is \$8,164,460. This is a combination of planning, design and physical works capitalised against projects since the 2003/04 financial year, spent across Dunedin's strategic cycle network and particularly in the Central City, South Dunedin and inner Harbourside areas.

Please note that this is does not cover any cycle lanes on state highways as these are funded by NZTA.

I hope this information is of assistance.

Yours faithfully

Rebecca Murray

Governance Support Officer